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Flores Announcement
Advisory: Distribution of Course Materials (Counselors).  Pass out the materials first and review the PowerPoint presentation with the students afterward.  As always, we appreciate your patience and enthusiasm for doing whatever it takes to help our kiddos!


StuCo Announcements

-Soccer has a game at McArthur today!! Go cheer on our team!!

-Basketball has a game today against Irving 

-Wrestling has District duels today at Trinity HS!! 

Go support our teams!!

-Today you will vote for class favorites. QR codes and laptops will be available at lunch to vote. Pick who you believe to be the male and female class favorites of the ninth and tenth grade class at LHSK!

-We have a workday today after school until 5:00-come help us out!


Kindness Announcement

[bookmark: _GoBack]Today’s kindness theme is “Decide to lift people up, rather than put them down.” Today’s challenge is fairly simple – erase and replace every negative thought or statement with uplifting and positive thoughts and statements. It may be you thinking negative about yourself or someone else- but today challenge yourself to lift up your friends, family, and those you come into contact with. Make today a positive, uplifting day!


LHS Killough Library Announcement

January 29 is National Puzzle Day.  There’s a Puzzle Party in the library during block lunch January 29-30-31.  Find 4-6 friends and form team.  Come to the library to sign up for a puzzle by Monday, January 28.  Or come sign up individually and we’ll put you on a team.  Puzzle picks will be on a first come first serve basis.  You will have all week to complete your puzzle.  Prizes will be given to all participants.



LHSK Counselor Announcement

Heads up that there is some really important information about choosing your classes for next year coming out in the weekend letter this Sunday. You will want to be sure to look at that and go over with your parents. Remember that you are expected to go online and put your requests in Skyward on your own. The counselors will be in the library during Block Lunch next week, including the counselors from Main (on Tuesday and Wednesday), so make the most of this opportunity and come in and ask any questions you have. As always, you can also use the QR code to request an individual visit. Course requests must be in skyward by Friday, February 1 – after that you won’t be able to put them in. Hold on to your Blue or Gold course sheet – you will be turning those in during Advisory on Friday Feb. 1 so don’t toss them.


NHS Announcement

Congratulations to the newest members of the Lewisville High School National Honor Society who were inducted last evening at Stuver Auditorium.  The ceremony was a celebration of your hard work and dedication and we are all very proud of the 62 new members.  






If you can choose to be anything in this world, choose to be kind.


